Good afternoon, Everyone,

One of our current goals is to ensure that our water users have confidence in their water. We've
recently teamed with the SVSU Marketing Department to work on this. The first step is to gather
people’s opinions about our tap water. The Marketing class put together a customer survey; it can be
viewed at this direct link. The survey is also available on our website at https://baycodws.org/

The goal of the SVSU class is to get at least 200 survey responses. The class will then analyze the data
and report results back to us.

Thank you for your participation


https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/22KJGK6
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